February 21, 2013

The Honorable Mia Costello Alaska House of Representatives Capitol Room 501 Juneau, AK 99801

Re: House Bill 32

Dear Representative Costello,

The Alaska State Chamber of Commerce (Alaska Chamber) is an organization dedicated to improving the business climate in Alaska. The Alaska Chamber represents hundreds of businesses from Ketchikan to Barrow that share a common goal: to make Alaska a viable and competitive place to do business. Today, I write in support of House Bill 32 (HB 32) – lines of business on business license.

The Alaska Chamber supports legislation that updates, clarifies, and streamlines laws as they relate to doing business in Alaska along with generally improving Alaska's business climate. HB 32 streamlines Alaska business licensing which improves efficiencies for license administration and business owners.

HB 32 is common sense legislation and the Alaska Chamber looks forward to its speedy passage.

Sincerely,

Rachael A. Petro President/CEO



The Voice of Alaska Business

> Headquarters 471 W 36th Ave Suite 201 Anchorage AK 99503 (907) 278-2722

Regional Office 3100 Channel Dr. Suite 300 Juneau AK 99801 (907) 586-2323